
 
What to expect on Sunday’s 

 

We look forward to welcoming our children and teaching them about Jesus! Please read the following plans 
and procedures to help keep your children and our volunteers safe. 

o Check In  
• All children birth-4th grade are checked in the Back North Lobby.  Most convenient parking is located 

in the north/northeast lots.  
• Each child will receive two name tags, one for their shirt and one for the classroom teacher.  They 

will also receive a receipt sticker that is REQUIRED for pick-up.   
 

o Drop Off  
• Each child’s name tag has their assigned classroom number printed.  Children are expected to be 

dropped off to their assigned classroom.  All classrooms are numbered above their door. 
• Upon entering each child will need to use hand sanitizer.  
• Safety is our top concern. We ask parents to not enter the classroom. If there are extenuating 

circumstances, please ask one of the volunteer workers for assistance. 
 

o What to expect during Class time? 
• Children will experience connection with other students, worship, live teaching and/or video 

message, small group discussion, crafts, activities and games.  Each week your child will learn a “Big 
Idea” and be challenged to learn the monthly memory verse.    

• All surfaces and toys will be disinfected prior to the service.   
 

o Pick Up  
• You will need to show your pickup receipt sticker and initial your child out. 
• In the event of a receipt sticker being lost, ID will be required to pick up your child.  
 

o Family Responsibility / Keeping our Church Healthy  
• Children that exhibit any of these symptoms are asked to not attend until they have been symptom 

free for 48 hours, including, but not limited to: fever, runny nose, cough, red eyes, skin rash, 
diarrhea and lethargy.  

• We ask that all families exercise personal responsibility in efforts to keep all kids and families healthy 
and safe. In addition to the other policies and procedures outlined here, and in addition to our 
general policies, we ask families to observe the most up to date CDC guidelines with regards to 
Covid-19 regulations.   

 
We look forward to welcoming our children and helping them experience the love and light of Jesus. 


